
To whom it may concern, 

The red rooster is a local treasure. As someone who rarely drinks, I find it a welcoming 
place to go. The customers and staff create a feeling of community that is not based on just 
getting drunk. They are not just a bar, they serve excellent food! They also bring in a wide 
variety of local music that brings people together and gives new local bands a venue to 
spread their wings. 

I support the renewal of Red Rooster’s alcohol license. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Annette Kornell 

City of Madison resident 

 


